My name is Jacob Henderson

Asking you to support this bill.

North Dakota has many great traditions, one of the biggest is deer hunting. With population declining over the years, the
number of tags has decreased dramatically.

Leaving the possibility of anyone going several years without receiving a deer tag,loosing interest in the sport.

This bill simply allows several hunters to participate in harvesting one animal. Allowing more hunters to continue the
tradition without changing the amount of harvested animals.

Please support this bill, and continue a long standing North Dakota tradition.



